
 
 

 

 

 

18 July 2025 

Seeka advises release date for its half-year result 

Seeka Limited [NZX:SEK] advises that it will release its 30 June 2025 Half Year Financial Result on 

Wednesday 20 August 2025. 

Seeka will host a virtual presentation followed by a Question-and-Answer session with Chief 

Executive Officer Michael Franks at 2pm on Friday 22 August 2025. 

You do not need to pre-register for the webinar, you can simply join by clicking this link: 

https://seeka.zoom.us/j/87830870011 

To ask a question click on the Q&A button at the bottom of your webinar screen. 

A calendar invitation link is included below which allows you to download, open and save the 

webinar link to your calendar: Download the calendar invitation here. 

 

Release ends. 

 

For further information please contact: 

 

Michael Franks   Seeka Chief Executive Officer  +64 21 356516 

Nicola Neilson  Seeka Chief Financial Officer  +64 21 841606  

 

 

https://seeka.zoom.us/j/87830870011
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmmcdn.ubiquity-prod.co.nz%2Ffiles%2Ffile%2F0fJiqvP1PUSCbQjduV4Buw&data=05%7C02%7Cjamie.mcdell%40seeka.co.nz%7Cda34fcf6f86e4a6dcdcd08ddb9b69340%7C72aa5aa3825048b29bde49cfb58dd016%7C0%7C0%7C638870916005109409%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2FKCRx8FHHPZPYekhCwoQDgMA4DaTiaEkWzqNHSEQdLM%3D&reserved=0

